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To the House Energy and Technology Committee: 

 

We are in a crisis situation and only bold, decisive measures can help us transition to 

clean, renewable energy quickly enough.  

I support H.51 that would ban new fossil fuel infrastructure in Vermont. Although many 

other initiatives are necessary, this one is vital for safety, environmental and economic 

reasons. Vermont needs to invest in energy efficiency and better modes of transit. 

I moved to Vermont in 1969 primarily because I believed in the state’s approach to 

protecting the environment. Now we must do everything possible to protect future 

generations and ensure that they can live without ongoing climate catastrophes. 

 

 

Judith Raven 

Shelburne, VT 05482 

 


